
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Darby Bryant, Interim Director of Students  
Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

FBC FUNDRAISER 
Piedmont First Baptist Church will be celebrating their 
150th anniversary on January 26th, 2020. We are  
inviting church members past and present to join us in 
this celebration. We are having a special  
commemorative brick available for you to purchase 
that will be placed on a pathway in the front church 
grounds. The proceeds will go towards the FBC  
Piedmont 150th Year banquet. The cost will be $100 . 
Your brick will have the First Baptist Piedmont church 
logo and 3 lines available for text engraving. Each line 
may have up to 15 spaces. See Cynthia Baker for more 
information. Thank you!! 

If you are interested in becoming a part of the First  
Baptist Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your 
name, phone # & Email address to Ronnie Morrow or 
send it to him at: memeandpops@hotmail.com or  
call him at 256-447-2841. 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Paul Harper 256-283-5588 
Brian Bryant 205-305-2903 

 
YOU ARE INVITED 

Luke 14:16-24 
 
Three Reasons to Attend: 

• Everything is now ready. 
 
 
 

• Everyone is invited. 
 
 
 

• There is still room. 
 
 
 
 
Three Excuses Not to Attend: 

• I have something else to see. 
 
 
 

• I have something else to do. 
 
 
 

• I have something else to enjoy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLOSING PRAYER    Doug Rosser 
       

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, July 14th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
 Deacons Mtg. @ 7:00 a.m. 

Pam Jones & Holly Williams return home!!! 
  No Evening Service 

Tuesday, July 16th 

 Sr. Adult Choir 9:30 a.m. 
Wednesday, July 17th 

  Business Mtg. & Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth 6th-12th 3rd floor  

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 
Sunday, July 21st 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 NO EVENING SERVICE 

 

 

          HAVE A BLESSED WEEK!!!! 

  

July 14th-July 21st 

 

 Babies:  Liz Harper & Tammie Gunnels 

Toddlers 1: Felecia & Mike Steward 

 2’s & 3’s:       Tashia Blackerby 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5 yr  Old 

 5 yr. old:         Cissy Harper, Emma  Grace Todd 

 Security:                 Randy Harper, Jerry Dempsey 

 Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

Babies:  Melissa Pope, Meagan Morrow 

Toddlers 1: Jeff & Holly Williams 

 2’s & 3’s:       Amanda & Mike Harrell 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Carrie Yakely & Brandi Todd 

 Security:                 Phillip Kirk, Larry Moss 

 Children’s Church: Ken & Julia Grissom 

 
July 15th 

Lee Feazell 
Alex Coheley 

July 16th 
Kip McFry 
July 17th 

Ben Durham 
July 18th 

Patsy Frachiseur 
Cissy Harper 
John Haney 
Erin Steed 

Trevor Pike 
Tommy Houck 
Lorelei Gillette 

Brantley Faulkner 
July 19th 

Jimmy Trammell 
Lexy Goss 

Meria White 
Colt Lester 

SUNDAY,  July 14th 

SUNDAY,  July 21st 

FBC PRESCHOOL 
Our weekday pre-
school is asking for 
people to volunteer 
3 hours one day a 
week to help in the 

classrooms if a 
teacher needs to  

assist a child, or if  
they need to step 

out of the room for 
a few minutes, they 
need someone to fill 

in while they are 
occupied. If you are 

interested, call  
Kim Ivey 256 239-8057 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

Non-denominational relations 
were very good in that Wednes-
day night prayer meetings were 
alternated between the Baptist, 
Methodist, Presbyterian 
Churches and the Episcopal 
Church (1899). The heat of 
July 12, 1885 allowed Rev. 
Harris to perform an 8:30 a.m. 
Sunday morning baptism of 
two converts at the creek after 
having already preached Satur-
day night. The hot and dusty 
‘dog days’ of August always 
brought ‘brush-arbor’ revivals 
with protracted services; how-
ever it was the cool of October 
when ‘the effectual fervent 
prayers of the righteous 
availeth much,’ (James 5:16). 
Mrs. Luther (Mildred Akins) 
Roberts, who joined the “Little 
Flock” on July 12, 1942  
by letter, would serve as Choir 
Director of the Christmas  
music in 1944 and 1945. 

The Summit for Church Leaders 
August 2-3, 2019 
Shocco Springs 

Cost:  
$40.00 includes meals & lodging 

Deadline to register:  
July 14th 

All Deacons and Sunday School 
Teachers are  
encouraged to attend. Online  
info: alsbom.org/summit 

FBC PRESCHOOL 
-

school is asking for 
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3 hours one day a 
week to help in the 

 
assist a child, or if  
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SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS 
If you have a child that will be 
moving to the next grade level, 
please indicate what grade on your 
Sunday School Roll. We will have 
promotion in August. Grades 1-5 
are self explanatory.  It is the 2 & 3 
yr. olds, 8th grade and 12th grade. 
When the classes are mixed on a 
Sunday School Roll it is difficult to 
know all that are promoted. Thank 
you for your help. 

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY: 
 
Thank you so much for all the 
food, visits, cards and prayers, 
during our recent hospital stay 
and car accident. Also thank the 
ladies for the blanket. We love 
all of you! 
 Jim, Martha & Kelly 
  Garner 

PIEDMONT BENEVOLENCE CENTER 
will be having a 50% off sale in the Thrift 
Store and items in the back. Please sup-
port this effort. All proceeds go back into 
the PBC Fund to help with Crisis needs 
for our clients.  
     Dates :    July 15th-18th & 
                   July 22nd-25th 
   Monday-Thursday 
  9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 
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